Martin Haefele

From: Shirley Maaskant
[Shirley.Maaskant@paramountres.com]

Sent: August 14, 2003 4:49 PM

To: Martin Haefele

Subject: Re: One more thing

We support either one or two. We are confident the
Board will determine which is most appropriate.

>>> "Martin Haefele" <MHaefele@mveirb.nt.ca>
8/14/2003 10:29:46 AM >>>
Shirley,

We touched on the possibility of a 2nd Public Hearing
outside of Kakisa yesterday and you asked if the
Board would entertain the thought of having one. I
just want to clarify if this was simply an
information question or if Paramount would like to
see (or not see) such a hearing happening.

Thanks
Martin

Martin Haefele

Mackenzie Valley Environmental
Impact Review Board

P.O. Box 938, 5102 - 50th Ave
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Tel: (867) 766-7053

Fax: (867) 766-7074
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